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Hi Kailey,

I want to be sure that all the members of the committee members reviewing SB 580 know that
there are lots of Eastern Oregonians who support this bill. I live in La Grande, OR, 97850.
When I first learned about the cyanide traps, I was horrified at all levels. It seems a completely
barbaric way to "deal" with wildlife, and I was worried about my own dogs finding these
traps.

Please--let's do away with the exploding cyanide that can harm people and domestic animals.

Best,
Kirsten Johnson
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